
 

at 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The G. K. Chesterton Institute for Faith & Culture  
at Seton Hall University                                                                                                     

is proud to announce that  
 

Fr. Ian Boyd, C.S.B. 
 

has been invited to be a guest speaker at the  
 

2013 C. S. Lewis Symposium 
 

which will be held on the 
 

May 24 & 25, 2013 
in Aachen, Germany 

 
The symposium is being organized by the                                                          

“Bischöfliche Akademie des Bistums Aachen”                                                                  
and the "Inklings Gesellschaft für Literatur und Ästhetik." 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information please contact: 
www.inklings-gesellschaft.de 

  


